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Halverson, Beth

From: Andrea Anderson <andreaaanderson@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 10:52 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Plan 1 Teachers Retirement System

Dear SCPP Members: 
 
I just read that your committee is meeting tomorrow morning, 11-14-17. This is my second email to you. My 
previous email was on 10-24-17. 
 
As a member of WEA-Retired and DRS, I receive frequent email updates. When I notice that other Department 
of Retirement Systems groups receive yearly COLA increases and my plan does not, I know that this is not 
equitable. I truly believe that my 35 years of service in education was valuable to Washington State. 
 
During my career (1974-2010) my raises were small and some years there was no raise. I am now disabled with 
severe osteoporosis. I urge you to grant a yearly COLA to the TRS 1 retirement plan beginning July 2018. 
Please compensate this group or retirees, too.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrea A. Anderson 
WEA-Retired 
Seattle, WA 


